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November’s monster Monster Tournament was a huge 
success.  Eighty of our members enjoyed a beautiful day 
and a very challenging, yet pleasantly different, course 
layout.  Thanks to Jerry Watson, Pat Kemball, and Mark 
Louder who worked well together to give us another fun 
game.  The four-person team scramble had two flights 
with awards going to the top three teams in each flight. 
Congratulations to A-flight winners Boothby, Jernigan, 
Beecher and Barker.  B-flight winners were Kupke, 
Woods, Poland and a blind draw. 
 
Our Wednesday games continue to be well attended.   
Director Newsom presented a fun Turkey Shoot as an  
addition to the game on November 18, each of the lucky 
winners took home a big turkey for their Thanksgiving 
feast. 
 
The year is rapidly growing to a close and we have only 
one more special event, our Christmas Tourney, on  
December 12.  It will be a pick your foursome game and 
Ladies are invited to join you and the game will be two 
best balls of the foursome:  Jack and Jack (two best balls) 
or Jack and Jill (one man’s and one lady’s best ball).   
Please join us for this last tourney of the year.  After the 
round, players are invited to enjoy one free drink on the 
patio, share the opportunity to learn who won our Member 
of the Year Award, and meet with the current and  
incoming Board members. 
 
Next year Bruce Wallace, your 2021 CLMGC President, 
will continue to be faced with demanding and oppressive 
Covid issues.  I am confident Bruce and his reconfigured 
Board will continue to take the therapeutic steps  
necessary to provide a high level of service to our  
members.  Recent successes in the development of a 
Covid 19 vaccine give us all hope that the pandemic will 
soon be defeated.   
 
I am proud, very proud, of the manner in which your club, 
your Board, and our valued members have handled a 
most challenging year.  Also proud of how our golf pro, his 
staff, and our maintenance team have met their many 
challenges throughout 2020.  It has been a true pleasure 
to serve as your President and to have the luxury of a fine 
group of 9 other Directors who worked hard over the past 
twelve months to provide our members with valued golf 
events.  
 
Salutes to you all and to the new year, 
 
 
Barry 
 
A golfer had made an awful shot and tore up a large piece 
of turf. He picked it up and, looking about, said, “What 
shall I do with this?” “If I were you,” said the caddie, “I’d 
take it home to practice on.” 
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Canyon Lake Men’s Golf Club 

2020 Board of Directors 

2020 Tournament Schedule 

 
Sweetheart Tournament 12 pm              February13

th
 

Spring Kickoff (4 Ball Qualifier)        March 14
th
 & 15

th
  

President’s Cup                                July-August 2020  

Club Championship                                      July 2020 

Stag Day                                                              TBD 

Fall Member/Member                 September 12
th & 

13
th
  

Christmas Tournament                         December 12
th
  

Canyon Lake Men’s Golf Club 
Mission Statement 

 

Promote Honesty and Integrity in the game of golf. 
Promote the enjoyment of, and participation in, the game of 

golf for all members. 
Arrange games and tournaments that are fun,  

fair and inclusive. 
Provide financial disclosure and administer the Club’s  

assets in a professional and business like manner. 
Promote sportsmanship and care for the golf course 

 

The Men’s Golf Club Board of Directors 
Meets the First Wednesday  

of Each Month 

 

Club Historian     TBD      james-
magill1926@gmail.com                   

 

SCGA Rep.       Dudley Thompson 951-244-6505  
 jthompso2@aol.com                              

 

Golf Pro         Pat Kemball     951-246-1782  
 patkemball@pga.com 

President        Barry Talbot    951 458 0017 

1st VP - Weds Game  Chuck Newsom  951 775 6640 

Treasurer       Eric Schrader   M-408 966 6690  

Secretary        Ted Horton    951 246 2928 

Handicap        Rick Halsey     951 202 0865 

Tournaments     Jerry Watson   928 308 9276 

Public Relations    Andrew Quinn  714 342 8118 

Membership/Rules  John Reed     562 755 1549 

Social          Rod Smith     951 201 5603 

Green Committee  Tom Scudieri   602 799 2100 
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Canyon Lake Women’s Golf Club 

2020 Board of Directors 

President         Ina Pickard       951-244-3062 
              bobandina@gmail.com    
 
Major Tourn        Mary Burns       650-766-6765                                                               
    1st VP         meburns21@gmail.com  
 
Handicap         Norma Yarbrough    951-244-8753 
    2nd VP       normajyarbrough@msn.com     
 
Tuesday Tournaments                                                        
              Marlene Cathro             951-201-3137 
              marlene.cathro@ca.rr.com    
Recording Secretary                                                         
              Kathy Voss       951-742-2413
              wingdhealer@aol.com  
 
Treasurer         Lila Gann          51-244-6863 
              llgann@verizon.net 
 
Membership       Donna Nunes      951-244-9066 
              dknunes@ca.rr.com 
 
Corresponding Secretary         
              Babette Stubbs     951-244-5335 
              stubbsins@outlook.com 
     
Rules            Marilyn Bridges     951-294-7075 
              marilyn_bridges@ca.rr.com 
 
Social           Kathy Homewood    951-403-3124 
              kmhomewood@gmail.com  

2020 Tournament Schedule 
Beat the Pro                    January 21 

Valentine Tournament             February 11 

SB&R Tournament                       Cancelled 

Club Championship                 Cancelled 

Senior Championship                   Cancelled 

Member Guest                     Cancelled 

President’s Cup                         Cancelled 

Couples Eclectic                 Cancelled 

Member/Member               November 17, 21,24 

Jack & Jill                                       Cancelled 

Christmas Tournament                   December 8                

Canyon Lake Women’s Golf Club 
Mission Statement 

Our Mission is to create and maintain a friendly atmosphere in 
which golfers of all abilities can participate in, and enjoy, the 
game of golf. We will promote our primary objective through 
camaraderie, social events, tournaments and recognition. 

We encourage equitable competition through proper  
handicapping, utilizing USGA standards  

We strive to be a source of pride and enjoyment for our  
members, guests and our community of Canyon Lake  

 

Women’s Golf Club Board of Directors  
Meets the First Tuesday of Each Month  

General Board Meetings 
February 4, May 5, August 4, November 3 

I can hardly believe this year is almost over.  None of 
us will be sad to see it end.  Hopefully we will get back 
to normal soon. 
We did manage to play our gross/net tournament.  
Twenty brave ladies participated even though it was 
cart paths only.  The overall winner of gross and  
overall winner of net for the year will be announced at 
our Christmas tournament.  Thank you to Kathy 
Homewood who graciously stepped up to run this 
tournament before her term as Tuesday Tournament 
Chairperson even started. 
Our most improved golfer for October is KK Beecher 
followed by  Julie Faia and Nancy Zimmerman.   
Congratulations ladies.  I am anxious to see who has 
the prestigious honor of most improved golfer for the 
year, that will also be announced at our Christmas 
Tournament. 
December 8th is our Christmas Tournament.  It will be 
a bit different this year due to COVID, but we want to 
be sure to give out the awards earned throughout the 
year, have our Board installation, and hand out money 
from our money tree all while staying socially  
distanced.   Mary is working hard on the details and 
we will let you know as soon as we know. 
We had approximately 34 ladies playing in our  
member/member eclectic tournament.  The weather 
was beautiful and the course was in great shape .  
The last day was the most fun where we played 
scotch doubles. I am making a public apology to my 
partner, Lorrie.  
 Congratulations to the winning teams and a huge 
thank you to Donna Nunes and her crew, Linda  
Kamashian, Linda Johnson and Lorrie Applegate for 
making this such a fun tournament.  The awards 
luncheon was held on our Country Club patio.  As  
always, Alex didn’t disappoint and Amanda had the 
tables set up so we were still socially distanced.  The 
lunch was great and it felt wonderful to be together for 
the first time since February. Kathy Homewood’s table 
decorations set the tone.  The centerpieces were rolls 
of glittered toilet paper with a bouquet of flowers  
coming out of the roll.  Very fun and creative. 
As most of you know, Ellie Clow was rushed to the 
hospital with a blood clot in her groin.  She underwent 
emergency surgery and is now home recuperating.  
Our love and prayers go out to Ellie.  We hope to see 
her on the course soon. 
As Thanksgiving is almost here, I would like to take a 
moment to give thanks to all of you for your help,  
support and friendship this past year.  I wish all of you 
a very happy, healthy Thanksgiving. 
 
Ina Pickard, 
CLWGC President 
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MENS 
DAYS 
NOVEMBER 4TH 

NOVEMBER 18TH 
INDIVIDUAL TIN WHISTLE 



NOVEMBER 11TH 
TWO BEST BALLS OF THE 4SOME 

Continues on next page... 
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December 2020 

  

Sunday Monday Tuesday Wednesday Thursday Friday Saturday 

 
 

 1 
 

2 3 4 5 

6 7 8 9 CLMGC 

4 Man Scramble  
A-B-C-D  Computer 
Picks-No step aside 
 
Barbara Horrigan 

James Merritt  

10 
 
9er’s GOLF  

11 12 
 
8:00 CLMGC Christmas 

Tournament 

13 14 
Maintenance Day 

15 
CLWGC 

Four Pars  
 

Ryan Good 

Corky Wyrick 

16CLMGC  

2 Best Balls– 4 
Balls on 9 and 18 

17 
9er’s GOLF & 

Christmas Brunch  

18 19 
10:00 SCGA  

Member Outing  

20 

 
 

Jill Busser 

*Marjorie Villaluz  

21 
 

 

 

Mary Burns  

22 
 

CLWGC 

Hate’ Em 

 
Carol Paulis  

23CLMGC  

Individual Tin  
Whistle 
 
Donna Nunes  

24 

9er’s GOLF  

25 

 

26 

27 
 
 
2:00 9er’s Scramble  
 
Bruce Yarborough 

28 
 
 

Ray Perry 

 
 

29 
CLWGC 

Pick Ur-4Some 

Best Ball 
Ura Furry 

Marilyn Bridges  

30CLMGC  

1-2-3 Cha Cha Cha 

 
*Kim Robinson 

Gilbert Cervantez 

Zell Rawlins 

31 
NEW YEAR’S EVE  
 
 

Justin Burton 

Roland Clark 

Pete Mortensen 

 

  

Notes: 
  
CLWGC & CLMGC 
8:00am Shotgun 
9:00am 9er’s 

  CLWGC 

GROSS/NET 

Board Meeting 

 
Ellie Clow 

Chuck Hawley 

 

CLMGC  
Board  

Meeting 
Partners 
Best Ball 

 
Merilyn Murphy  

9er’s GOLF 

Gross/Net 

 

SB&R Cherry Hills 

 
Bill Miller 

 

Vince Schlachter 

 

9er’s Board 

Meeting 

 

 
John Evans 

Scott Hunter 

CLWGC 

Christmas  

Tournament & 

Lunch  

ALB-Partners 
Best Ball - Pick 
your 4-Some 
 
Sila Hoekstra  
Frederick Finger 
David Shankland 

   
ALB-The Lone 
Ranger -  
Committee picks 
 
 

Jack Gray 

ALB-2 Man Tin 
Whistle - Comm. 
Picks 
 

Van Meredith 

CHRISTMAS 
 
 

Gary McKee 









Kela Greene 

Customer Relationship Manager 

 

13465 Lakeshore Drive 

Unit 105 

Lake Elsinore, CA 92530 

951-442-9832Cell 

info@venusprintingle.com 

We now offer Social Media / Website Services 

Join the fun in 2020! 

Phil Coughlin                    38 years Steve McCain                        32 years 

Bryon Connick                  29 years Wayne Curtis                         26 years 

Bill Miller                           22 years Bob Pickard                           16 years 

Roger Kielty                      10 years Jeff Boettcher                          8 years 

Billy Furlong                        8 years Lyman Goldsmith                    8 years 

Bobby Gunter                      7 years Rich Dawson                           7 years 

Frederick Finger                  5 years Darrell Hartzell                         5 years 

Chris Poland                        5 years Rodney Smith                           5 years 

Jerry Watson                       5 years Mike Homewood                      4 years 

David Derse                        3 years Bob Mahan                               2 years 

Jeff Reams                          2 years Greg Leathley                          1 year 

Member Anniversary 

If you joined our club in the month of November and do not see your name or if the 
join date we have is not correct please contact Andrew Quinn at 714 342 8118 or 
awquinnn@gmail.com with the correct information and I will see that it is corrected in 
our membership database.  

mailto:info@venusprintingle.com
mailto:awquinnn@gmail.com





